
 

           

 

19th June 2023      

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 11 End of Year Rewards: Logistics   

As you are aware, there are 3 main celebration events taking place: the leavers lunch on the 22nd June in school, 

the Drayton Manor trip on the 3rd July and finally the Year 11 Prom on the 7th July at the National Motorcycle 

Museum. I would like to outline the final arrangements for these wonderful plans for our students. 

In terms of the Leavers’ Lunch, students will need to be in school for 1.00pm.  Students will then be dismissed 

from school from 3.15pm onwards. As a reminder, students will need to wear full school uniform but can bring in 

a spare school shirt on the day so it can be signed as a momento.   

The Drayton Manor trip - students attending will need to be in school for 9.00am.  The coach will depart for 

9.30am. We will be leaving Drayton Manor by 5.00pm and we should arrive back to school for 6.00pm. Students 

can wear non-school uniform.  Please ensure that your child has a packed lunch and suitable clothing for the day.  

The Academy will provide a packed lunch for students who are entitled to free school meals.  Students can bring 

money to buy things from the theme park, but please be aware that it is your child’s responsibility to keep all their 

belongings safe.  

Finally, please ensure that your child brings any medical equipment they might specifically need to support with 

their medical conditions, for example: an inhaler.  

The much-anticipated Prom will be taking place on the 7th July 2023. The event is being held at the prestigious 
National Cycle Museum (Coventry Road, Bickenhill, Solihull B92 0EJ) Arrival at the Prom is from 6.00pm.  
Students will need to be collected by 10.30pm when the evening will finish. Students will be required to make 
their own way to and from the event.  I strongly advise, if you are unable to collect your son/daughter and they 
require a taxi, that one is pre-ordered and that your son/daughter has all the details in case of any problems.  
 
The programme for the evening is: 
 

➢ 6.00pm   Red carpet arrivals, reception soft drinks 
➢ 7.00pm   Dinner to be served  
➢ 8.15pm   Year 11 awards and speeches   
➢ 8.30pm   Music and evening entertainment    
➢ 10.30pm  Students depart Prom  

 
We remind all parents/carers and students that our normal school expectations remain in place for all the above 
events.  I hope all students maximise these special times and remain excellent ambassadors for the Academy. 
 

Yours sincerely 

  

 

Mr G Singh                               
Head of Year 11 


